Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pceattendance@everettsd.org>

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 4:15 PM
To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients
Subject: PCE Friday 10/16/2020 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,

We have had a really great week of learning at Penny Creek. Before heading into the weekend, we have a few items to share with you.

First, we had an amazing first week of our PRIDE lunches. It was so much fun to visit with students from all grade levels while eating lunch.

Next, it has been great to see all our students attending our Specialist Classes. During your student's school day, they are assigned a specialist class each afternoon: Library, Mindset, Music, PE, and STEAM. Our specialist teacher looks forward to seeing them participate in the day's learning.

On Mondays – Thursdays, the following times are when students are assigned to attend their afternoon specialist class:

- Kindergarten and First Grade 2:35 p.m. to 3:15 p.m.
- Second Grade and Third Grade 1:40 p.m. to 2:20 p.m.
- Fourth Grade and Fifth Grade 1:00 p.m. to 1:40 p.m.

On Fridays, the following times are when students are assigned to attend their afternoon specialist class:

- Kindergarten and First Grade 11:35 a.m. to 12:15 p.m.
- Second Grade and Third Grade 1:40 p.m. to 2:15 p.m.
- Fourth Grade and Fifth Grade 1:00 p.m. to 1:40 p.m.

Lastly, Mrs. Mohr, our school librarian, has started our library book check out process during distance learning! Families will be able to place books on hold, and come by the school on Wednesdays between 4 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. to pick them up. Please click **HERE** for instructions.

Tomorrow, Friday, October 16 is a teacher work day, and our office will be closed. Please enjoy your weekend. We will see you on Monday!

Penny Creek Elementary

Attachments:

messages/attachments/9b06d670769628e1c664c8099ee4a664/Library Checkout Info %281%29.pdf (384.5 KB)

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Penny Creek Elementary. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard service, please <u>unsubscribe</u>.

Penny Creek Elementary | 4117 132nd Street SE, Everett, WA 98208 | 425-385-7200